December 30, 2024
Fruitdale Sanitation District Customer,
At the Board meeting of December 12, 2024 the Fruitdale Sanitation District adopted a resolution to increase sewer service charges effective January 1, 2025.

The Fruitdale Sanitation District maintains and services the sewer system within the district boundaries.  All collected wastewater is sent to Metro Water Recovery for treatment.  Due to inflation and the rising cost of wastewater treatment, material to repair, replace and maintain the districts infrastructure, the Fruitdale Sanitation District’s Board of Directors has decided to increase the monthly service charge to help cover these costs.  The new rates are listed below. 
I would also like to remind customers who use their bank to send payments to make the appropriate changes.  Also email billing is available; contact me at fruitdale@fruitdale.net or 303-424-5476.  To enroll in AUTOPAY, visit our website at fruitdale.net.
NEW RATES

Single Family Residential
$31.50   (0 – 6,000 Gallons Average Winter Usage)





  $5.25 
 (Each Additional 1000 Gallons)


Multi Unit Residential
             $31.50   Per Unit (0 – 6,000 Gallons Ave Winter Usage Per Unit)                                   




  $5.25 
 (Each Additional 1000 Gallons)

Non Residential

$31.50   (0 – 6,000 Gallon Usage)





  $5.25 
 (Each Additional 1000 Gallons)
Should you have any further questions regarding the above increase please feel free to contact us at the above address or telephone number.
Sincerely,

Fruitdale Sanitation District

